
From: Bruce Coffing <Bruce.Coffing@chicago.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, May 25, 2023 12:36 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Response Requested: FW: Checco/Proofpoint: Board QTE training (and conference) 

 
Steve – I am e-mailing post the completion of the training on Wednesday, May 17, 2023.  I accepted the 
training at the invitation of the sponsor and attended in my official City capacity.  I learned a great deal 
about how organizations speak about and measure cybersecurity value in business, not technical, terms. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions for me or if anything additional is needed from me on this. 
 
Thank you, 
 
- Bruce 
 
_________________________________________________________________________ 

Bruce P. Coffing, CISSP 

Chief Information Security Officer – City of Chicago 
Department of Assets, Information & Services 
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